
I appose the health bill 3063.  

I was pro vaccine and my older children were all vaccinated as per the recommended CDC schedule. I 
began questioning immunizations when I saw adverse reactions in my own children firsthand. I do not 
vaccinate anymore, I haven’t vaccinated my younger children to avoid similar reactions that continue to 
be a problem in my older children. 

Bill 3063 is taking away my freedom of choice. Please withdraw this bill.  

 

Tara Cade 


